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As part of our collective commitment to aligning the Feminist & Gender Studies Program (FGS) 

curriculum and related pedagogical praxes and materials with our new identity as a program 

comprised of three core faculty, as well as the college’s ever-developing commitments to 

antiracism, we recently revised our course evaluation questions. Previous course evaluation 

questions, while effective in measuring student and faculty success in any given course, did not 




